Roseville Golf Club
Board Meeting Minutes
2-2-16
Meeting called to order by President Russ Tabbert 6:30 PM

Board Members and Officers present: Russ Tabbert, John Parola, Ken Lyon, Keith
Erickson, Scott Clifford, Jesse Sierra, Neil Thomas and Jim Tiffany

VP-John Parola reported that he was in discussion with Diamond Oaks Pro shop
re: obtaining earlier tee times for up coming tournaments and putting up a glass
case similar to the Oak Grove club case and will report progress at March
meeting.

Tournament Director - Neil Thomas reported that 96 players had signed up for
Super Bowl tournament scheduled for 2-6-15. He also advised that his committee
is continuing work on aligning the Playing Procedures and Players Guide. He is
also working with the pro shops at both Diamond Oaks and Woodcreek in
reviewing tournaments at both courses so there are no conflicting tournament
dates between the Woodcreek Club and RGC.

Handicap Chairman Ken Lyon said that he was in discussion with NCGA re: the
number of tournaments that NCGA considers Majors, and that RGC has too many
reported tournament scores for it’s’ members. Agreement was reached to reduce
the number of NCGA reported tournament scores to only Major events:

1. NCGA Zone Qualifier
2. NCGA Senior 4-Ball

54 hole Individual—- 3 day event scores count for each day

W

NCGA Net Amateur Qualifier
5. NCGA Net 4 ball event



The changes to tournament scores are to be announced to membership thru the
quarterly newsletter.

Meeting adjourned at 7:20.b
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